
From:  

Pat Kaczmarek  

Email:  

patk5@msn.com  

Location:  

SW Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

I want to see our legislators pivot from car centric projects to increased public transportation, bike safe 
routes and walk able neighborhoods.  

Cars are a major cause of climate change. They isolate people and diminish societal interactions.  

We need massive change now. As our elected leaders, we are counting on you to make a transition to a 
sustainable future possible. This isn't a popularity contest. Do the right thing for the people that you 
represent.  

Be a Climate Hero now!  
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